
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
 
December 2, 2005 
 
 

Via E-Mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Records Center 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-051727 - Qwest’s Third Petition to Modify Requirements 
  Notice Inadvertently Omitted from Declaration 
 
Records Center: 
 
On November 15, 2005, Qwest filed a Declaration in Accordance with WAC 480-120-198 in 
the above-referenced matter.  Copies of the notices were attached to the Declaration.  One of 
the notices was inadvertently omitted, and is included with this letter.  The number of notices 
mentioned in the Declaration included the missing Notice.  Please let me know if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anderl 
 
LLA/llw 
Enclosure 
 
 


	Via E-Mail and
	Overnight Mail

